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April 17, 2024 

 

Millisa Smith 

City of Eureka 

531 K Street 

Eureka, CA 95501 

 

Re: DR-24-0001 ACGC Inc. Five-Unit Housing Development 

W Buhne Street, Eureka, CA 95501 (APN: 008-022-028) 

 

Dear Millisa Smith, 

 

Thank you for giving us the opportunity to review the subject plans.  The proposed DR-24-0001 

is within the same vicinity of PG&E’s existing facilities that impact this property.  

 

The DR-24-0001 Project will require the relocation of existing PG&E electric service facilities. 

The applicant must contact the below resources to apply for the relocation of any existing PG&E 

gas and electric services that exist on the subject parcels. 

 

Please contact the Building and Renovation Center (BRSC) for facility map requests by calling 

1-877-743-7782 and PG&E’s Service Planning department at www.pge.com/cco for any 

modification or relocation requests, or for any additional services you may require. 

 

As a reminder, before any digging or excavation occurs, please contact Underground Service 

Alert (USA) by dialing 811 a minimum of 2 working days prior to commencing any work.  This 

free and independent service will ensure that all existing underground utilities are identified and 

marked on-site. 

 
If you have any questions regarding our response, please contact me at Brian.Callaghan@pge.com. 

 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Brian Callaghan 

Land Management 

(925) 204-4074 
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http://www.pge.com/cco



